 KNOCKNAGOSHEL PARISH NEWSLETTER
Sunday 23rd June  2024    Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time
 

Sun 23rd June-11.30am	Eily, Bill, Sean Cotter		Knockbrack
			And deceased members of the Cotter family
			Nora, Joe and Maura Mangan	The Village
			Bill, Mary B and Bertie O’Rahilly	Ballinahoun

Sun 30th June-11.30am	Anthony Reidy			Cork/Ballyduff
			Eileen and Willie Roche 		Knockbrack
and their daughter Chris Roche	Rockchapel
			
Eucharistic Adoration – Tuesday evenings from 6 – 8pm.

Collections - Offertory €538, Maintenance €75, Shrines €54, Diocesan €10

Kerry Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock: will take place on Sat 24th August. To book, please contact Castleisland Parish Office on 066 7141241.  Total cost for Bus and meals is €55.00.  Further information to follow.

Graveyard Mass/Blessing 2024 – The graveyard Mass will take place in St. Marys Cemetery this year.  The Mass will be on Wednesday 14th August 2024 at 7.30pm. 
As this is the eve of The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary, this Mass will also serve as the vigil Mass for the Holy Day.
This years Blessing will be in Knockane Cenetery and will be held directly after Mass on Sunday 11th August 2024 at approximately 12.30pm.
Both of these ceremonies are weather dependant and will be held in the Church in the event of bad weather.

Pledge Ceremony – will take place on Sunday 14th July during Mass.







                                                                                                                             

23rd June		30th June
Ministers of 	Carmel Ward		Sheila Curtin
The Eucharistic					
Readers              Mairead Brosnan	Stephen Crean
Altar Society	Kathleen Curtin		Claire O’Connor
Miriam Brosnan		Marie Cotter
 Collectors	Bertie Hickey		Bertie Hickey
		Mortimer O’Donoghue	Mortimer O’Donoghue


Parish Office – will be closed from Thursday 4th July and will reopen on Monday 15th July.  Please book any Masses/ Baptisms before 4th July if possible.  For any queries during this time, please contact Fr. John Buckley on 087 240 9624.



· Priest on duty this weekend – Fr  Martin Spillane 083 423 3598
· Office opening hours - Monday and Thursday 10am to 1pm. 068 46107.   
· Inclusion in the parish newsletter - please email to Parish Office by Thursday lunchtime. Email address: knocknagoshel@dioceseofkerry.ie 
· Online Newsletter  - for a copy of the newsletter please logon to dioceseofkerry.ie and find the Knocknagoshel page. 
· Diocesan Designated Liaison Person for Safeguarding can be contacted at 087 6362780.
· [bookmark: _Hlk158890468][bookmark: _Hlk154053024]Priest in Charge – Fr John Buckley 087 240 9624

